
To	our	valued	patients,	

We	hope	you	are	safe	and	well.	

With	the	recent	lock	down	announced	by	the	Queensland	Government	and	following	the	advice	
from	the	Australian	Dental	Association,	our	practice	will	remain	open.		

To	ensure	everyone’s	safety,	if	you	will	be	attending	your	appointment	you	must	adhere	to	the	
following:	

• Wear	a	mask	while	sitting	in	the	waiting	area	and	only	remove	it	while	having	treatment.	
• Sanitise	your	hands	when	entering	and	leaving	the	practice.		Hand	sanitiser	will	be	made	

available.		
• Where	possible,	attend	the	appointment	alone	or	only	bring	one	support	person.	
• Adhere	to	the	physical	distancing	measures	we	have	in	place.		Household	members	who	

are	normally	in	close	contact	should	be	seated	together.	
	

Please	call	to	reschedule	your	appointment	if:	

• You	have	a	fever;	
• You	are	experiencing	any	cold	or	flu	like	symptoms;	
• You	have	come	into	close	contact	with	someone	who	has	a	confirmed	case	of	COVID-19;	

OR	
• You	have	travelled	to	an	area	with	a	known	spread	of	COVID-19.	

	

We	thank	you	for	our	understanding	in	these	difficult	times.		Stay	safe	–	we’re	all	in	this	together.	

Kind	Regards	

EDGE	ORTHODONTICS	

		


